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‘WORKING TOWARDS BECOMING A CULTURALLY RESPONSIVE SCHOOL’
school nEWSLETTER – october 2024
Dear Parents and Carers,
Upcoming holidays and in-service days - School will be closed on: 
Friday 11th October (In-Service Day)

Monday 14th to Friday 18th October (Holiday)
Parent Council – the next meeting of the parent council will be this Wednesday (9th October) at 1.30pm in school. 
The parent council will be planning for the Christmas Fayre and updating their constitution. If you are able to attend, please do come along.

Parents’ Evening – will take place this Wednesday (9th October) after school. Appointments have been sent home with your child, if you have not received your appointment time, please call the school office on 952 1222 to confirm. 

Our teachers and I are looking forward to seeing you then.
Non-uniform day – raised a magnificent £304! Thank you for your generosity. These funds will be used to reduce the cost of P7’s weekend at Blairvadach in January.
Staff updates

Best wishes to Mrs Kyle (Support for Learning Worker) who has now retired. We wish her well for a long and happy retirement.

Thank you and goodbye to Mrs Maher who has resigned from her teaching position in St Brendan’s. We wish her well for the future. Miss Brimmer will continue to teach P3 until further notice.

Halloween celebrations 

The parent council will be running Halloween discos in the church hall on Wednesday 30th October – consent letters will be sent out for any pupils who wish to attend after the holiday. Please note that all pupils who wish to attend need a signed and completed consent form (with an up-to-date phone number and contact details) to gain entry to this free event.

On Halloween (Thursday 31st October) all pupils can come to school in fancy dress or comfortable clothes (no football colours please). Classes will have a party and some Halloween fun in class in the afternoon.

School Fundraising for Asda shoppers – if you shop at Asda and use their Rewards App, please click on the Joe Wicks link in the App and add St Brendan’s as your chosen school?  Each time you shop, Asda will donate 0.5% of your spend to St Brendan’s! 

Thank you!
Kind regards 

Gemma Rutherford, 
Head teacher
Headteacher@st-brendans-pri.glasgow.sch.uk 
0141 952 1222

